
   

   

OAKHILL DRIVE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY REMINDER 
                              
 
9 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The 2021 school photos will take place this coming Thursday 11 March, by our new school 
photographers, Advanced Life.  
 
Earlier in the term, you should have received an envelope for your child/children. Advanced 
Life prefer that ordering be completed online, to reduce administration and potential security 
issues related to the return of cash and envelopes on photo day.  
 
Orders for packages and sibling photographs can be placed securely online at 
www.advancedlife.com.au using our school’s unique 9-digit advanced order code:  

2HA W7P X74. 
 
Portrait and group package orders are due by photography day, this Thursday.  
 
If you would like to purchase a sibling photograph online, the order must be placed no later 
than tomorrow. Sibling photographs will only be taken if an order has been placed.  
 
Should you have any queries concerning school photographs or online ordering, please 
contact the photographers at www.advancedlife.com.au/contact. 
 
On photo day, sibling photos will begin at approximately 8:30am for students with last names 
starting with letters A through to K. Students will be called over the loud speaker when the 
photographers are ready to begin. Should we get through these photos quickly, more 
students will be called. No parents are to enter the hall during these photo times.  
 
The remaining sibling photos (L-Z last names) will take place at 1:10pm (lunch time) and any 
remaining photos will be taken at the end of the school day, if needed.  
 
If your children are having sibling photos, please ensue all children are aware.  Older siblings 
will gather the younger children to the hall. All children need to listen carefully for 
announcements throughout the day, as there is no opportunity to make up photos on another 
day. 
 
Please remember to make payments and ensure students have all necessary parts of 
their summer school uniform in preparation for photo day. 
 
If your child has not received a school photo envelope, they can be collected from the office.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs Koller. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Emily Koller         Betty Ploeg 
School Photo Organiser       Principal 
 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
http://www.advancedlife.com.au/contact

